
RAPID READ 

Tuesday, December 5th, 2023 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
➢ Hey Rapids! Come stop by the newly renovated kiosk by the café today and Thursday at the 

beginning of lunch for some Riverside Swag! Limited quantities only, so come while it lasts!  
 

➢ Starting tomorrow, Candy Cane Grams will be sold in the foyer EVERY lunch! Stop by to purchase 
yours to put a smile on a friend’s face! 
 

➢ R-side Robotics is having a Krispy Kreme Donut sale next Wednesday, December 13th.  Pre-order 
boxes of 13 on Tuesday and Thursday at the cafeteria kiosk. Boxes will be delivered via FordDash 
to your P2 classes on the 13th. Donuts will also be available in the Foyer for $2 each, $3 for two, 
and $13 for a dozen.  Cash & card are both accepted.  
 

➢ Hey Frenchie’s! Save the date for Wednesday, December 20th from 6 – 9pm. We will be hosting 
our winter PIF night! There will be snacks, karaoke games, contests, and a trivia competition! Hope 
to see you there!  
 

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Chicken Quesadilla Roast Beef with 
Nugget Potatoes 

BBQ Chicken with 
Wedge Potatoes 

Penne Alfredo 
with Roasted 

Chicken 

Philly 
Cheesesteak 

     

SPORTS 
 

➢ Sr. Boys Basketball: Alumni home game tomorrow at 6:00pm 
 

➢ Sr. Girls Basketball:  Alumni home game tomorrow at 7:30pm 
 

CLUBS 
 

➢ Dungeons and Dragons:  Tournament this Friday, December 8th. Sign up with Mr. Schoenhals or 
Mr. Brett.  The cost is $10 per player and includes a drink and pizza!  
 

CAREERS 
 

➢ Applications for the Junior Firefighter Academy are due this Friday, December 8th. Please hand in 
your application to Ms. David or your counsellor.  

  



BAND 
 

➢ Do you like to ROCK? The Riverside Rock Bands are putting on a concert next Thursday, December 
14th at 7pm. Come join us in the café for a night of an amazing loud musical experience.  
 

➢ Come get in the Christmas Spirit by watching Riversides Music Departments Winter Concert on 
Thursday, December 21st at 7pm in the café! The Art department will be setting up a Christmas 
market for your last-minute Christmas shopping! 

 

 
 


